
Lee County 8th Graders & Parents 

Work to Learn; Learn to Lead!!! 

Lottery Registration 
begins December 11th    

Each year, we serve 100 highly motivated and mature 
freshmen who want to experience the newest and 
most exciting educational opportunity available in 

southwest Florida. 
 
 

Florida SouthWestern Collegiate High School’s 
advanced, hands-on curriculum centers around 

Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics 
and prepares students to graduate with a high school 

diploma and 60 hours of college credit!! 
(enough for an Associate in Arts Degree) 

 

Come see for yourself at one of our Open Houses: 
 

Thursday, December 11, 2014  6:30 PM 
Thursday, February 5, 2015                6:30 PM 

 
Lottery Registration and Information available at: 

http://www.fsw.edu/wp/lchs/ 



Thank you for your interest in FSWC—Lee 
for the 2015-2016 school year.  We are 
currently accepting registrations for our 
enrollment lottery.  Complete information 
related to school operations, opportunities 
for students, admissions details, and 
lottery registration can be found at:  

http://www.fsw.edu/wp/lchs/ 
To attend an open house and see the 
school, hear from staff, meet teachers, 
parents, and students, please RSVP as soon 
as possible.  By providing your name, 
phone number, and number attending, we 
can plan for the large crowds and provide 
you with updates if one evening becomes 
too full. 

More Information: 
Please call Lisa Betz  

239-432-7377 

email: Lbetz@fsw.edu 

 

You were given this card because 
someone here thinks you might 
have what it takes to be a          
Buccaneer.  Ask that person about 
what it means to be a crew member 
and serve on the: 

 Black Pearl 

 Navio Tiburon 

 Granuaile 

 Tortuga 

  

 

Please return this card at an open house or a tour 
and help your favorite team earn “Ship Points.” 


